
HOWELL 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

April 22, 2024 

NOTICE OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION 

Location of Application: | Three Fires Elementary School 
4425 Crooked Lake Rd., Howell, MI 48843 —_— 

Rooms/Areas: Football Field 

Date of Application: April 24, 2024 following student dismissal at 
end of day 

Purpose: Fertilizer and Crabgrass Treatment 

Method of Application: Herbicide, fertilizer 

Product Information: The Andersons Turf Products Fertilizer with 0.125% 
Dimension® Turf Herbicide 18-0-4 

Applicator: Scott D. Ronald 

Applicator License #: C006970050 
Ever So Green LLC 
P.O. Box 416, Howell, MI 48844 
(517) 540-1100 

As part of the district's Integrated Pest Management (IPM) policy, this application is being made to 
correct the problem listed above. Only the minimum amount of product necessary to treat the problem 

will be used. Building staff and students can assist this process by making the area an unfavorable 
habitat for pests by removing food and water sources and eliminating their hiding and breeding places. 
The Safety Data Sheets for the products being used is available by contacting the District Operations 
Office. 

Questions or concerns about this application should be directed to: 

Matthew Cox, Director of Maintenance & Custodial Services 

Howell Public Schools 

(517) 540-8010 

For further information pertaining to pesticides you can contact the National Pesticide Information Center at Oregon State University. 

The toll free number is 800-858-7378. The web site is www.npic.orst.edu. 

For additional information pertaining to pesticide use, you can contact the Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural 
Development (VDARD). The MDARD’s web site is www.michigan.gov/mdard and a contact phone number for MDARD is 800-292- 

3939. 
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